
 
 
 
 

Suspended beverage service by the DPI 
 
Please be advised that the DPI did not voluntarily decline to continue to provide 
beverage service at ACC community events. Rather the Board, without notice or any 
open discussion, arbitrarily imposed extreme restrictions on the DPI's ability to acquire, 
store, and deliver beverages at events. It is no longer practical for the volunteers to 
provide beverage service for the many ACC functions. 
 
Members of the DPI 
 


